
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

March 18, 2024 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna.  

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

G&G Landscaping wants $750 to move the ticket booth to MVCC, which is fair, but outside of our 

budget. Grant wasn’t amenable to an in-kind donation. Rose called Neil at MVCC and he assured 

her that he has the resources and contacts and could get the ticket booth over to Speers. We’re 

waiting for him to have time to examine it and sort it out. It may have to be dismantled and then 

moved. Neil also discussed restoration options. If the booth is too deteriorated, they will probably 

be able to save the facade. He is very much into this project. He said it could be restored and 

placed on a trailer (he has found cheap trailers for other projects). The booth could then be stored 

inside, towed in parades, used for promotional purposes, etc. He also said that if it is permanently 

placed somewhere (at the Hollywood Pavilion, for example) it could have a Plexiglas container built 

around it which would protect it from the elements and vandalism. It's great that he's thinking of all 

sorts of ways to get this done. We are grateful for the creativity and enthusiasm he's bringing to this.  

Lisa made a motion to adjourn.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Karen Swartz, Secretary 

 


